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19th October 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

PANTOMIME VISIT - CINDERELLA 
 
We are delighted to be able to offer our children an exciting opportunity to see the professional 
production of the pantomime Cinderella at the Victoria Theatre in Halifax during the afternoon of 
Thursday 21st December. 
 
We will be travelling to the theatre by coach and will be leaving school after lunch. Please note that 
we will not return to school until approximately 5.00pm. We will text parents on the day with 
our estimated arrival time. Children cannot be collected from the theatre. 
 
The trip is being heavily subsidised by school and by a generous donation from our PTA but we must 
ask for a donation of £10.00 per child as a contribution towards the cost. Unfortunately the trip may 
not go ahead if we cannot raise sufficient funds through donations. 
 
We know that the children will really enjoy this performance and would love all our 
children to attend this fantastic event. Please complete and return the permission slip 
below by Friday 10th November. 
 
Your donation of £10.00 should be made via the School Money app. 
 
Thank you as always for your support. 
 
 
Mrs A. Jocelyn  
Head of School 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 PANTOMIME AT THE VICTORIA THEATRE, HALIFAX 
 
Child’s Name …………………………………………………………     Class …………………………….. 
 
I do / do not give permission for my child to attend the pantomime on Thursday 21st December 2023 
(delete as appropriate) 
 
I have made / will make a payment of £10 via school money (delete as appropriate) 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………………                Date: …………………………………. 


